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THANKYOU TO GONALSTON FARM SHOP. 
 
 
Dear Gemma, George and all the customers of GFS. 

 
Thank you for allowing us to come and pack the customers bags on Good Friday.  I know it was 
a busy day and we really appreciated the fact that we could help you out with the little jobs like 
moving the baskets and carrying occasional bags to cars as well as the packing of the goods.  
 
Our Explorers enjoyed hearing the customer’s stories about their scout and guide experiences 
as well as discovering the ‘Passion Fruit Curd’… I think that is now a permanent fixture on our 
camp essentials list! 
 
We made £230.14 on the day which will help us in our refurbishment of the Southwell Scout 
HQ. 
 
Thanks again from all of us. 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Ali Sutherland 
Invictus Explorer Unit, Southwell 
 
 
  
 


